THE ASSEMBLY

4 FEBRUARY 2004

REPORT OF THE DEVELOPMENT CONTROL BOARD

REPORT OF MEETINGS OF 17	FOR INFORMATION
DECEMBER 2003 AND 6 JANUARY	
2004	

This regular report on the work of the Development Control Board is submitted under Article 2, Paragraph 9.2 of the Constitution.

Summary

This summarizes the business transacted by the Development Control Board since their last report to the Assembly.

- 1. The Development Control Board has met two times (17 December 2003 and 6 January 2004) since they last reported to the Assembly, a total of 8 planning applications have been presented. From these applications, 8 were decided in accordance with the officers' recommendation.
- 2. The Board noted that 2 Town Planning Appeals had been lodged and 1 had been determined as dismissed.
- 3. Details of applications determined by the Director of Leisure and Environmental Services under delegated authority were presented covering the period 21 November 2003 to 10 December 2003.

Contact Officer: Councillor Mrs. Bruce	Chair, Development Control Board	Tel: 0208 227 2116 e-mail: jean.bruce@lbbd.gov.uk
John Dawe	Democratic Services	Tel: 020-8227 2135 Fax: 020-8227 2171 john.dawe@lbbd.gov.uk

Background papers

Minutes of the Development Control Board 17 December 2003 and 6 January 2004.